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SCC Meeting 
@ 5:30pm 

8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 
3/4 Class to 

Margot 
Fournier 
Center 

15 16 17 18 

19 20 
 

No Classes 

21 22 
7/8 Class to 

Margot 
Fournier 
Center 

23 
 

PACI Track 
Meet (gr 5-8) 

24 25 

26 27 28 29 
 

Hot Dog Lunch 

30 31  

Osborne Public School 
                   c/o 545 – 11th Street East 

Prince Albert SK S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 922-8078 

Fax: (306) 922-7838 

Principal:  Mr. Dejan Letkeman 

 



UPCOMING DATES: 

June 4th-5th – P4A City Track Meet 
June 19th – Grade 3/4 Year end Field Trip 
June 20th – Grade 8 Farewell (1:00pm) 
June 21st – Grade 7/8 Year End Trip 
June 24th – Play Day (Grades K-6) 
June 26th – Last day of School! 

Kindergarten Registration 

If you have a child or know of someone in the Osborne area with kindergarten aged 

children, you can register them in the following ways: 

❖ Visit the school between 8:30am and 3:30pm Monday to Friday to fill out a 

registration form. 

❖ Go online to www.srsd119.ca and print out a registration form. 

o Click on the Schools tab. 

o Click on Kindergarten Registration Information 

o Print out 2024/2025 Registration From 

o Drop it off at the school. 

❖ Go to the Osborne School Webpage (https://os.srsd119.ca/)  

o Fill out the PDF, print, scan and email it to cguidinger@srsd119.ca 

o Fill out the Google Forms registration. 

If you have any questions about registering, please don’t hesitate to call the school at 

306-922-8078. If you would like to stop by to have a look at the kindergarten room with 

your child, please let us know! We look forward to meeting the newest additions to the 

Osborne Stingers! 
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Osborne School Garden 

It’s finally spring and we are ready to get planting!  The K/1/2 class has started some 

seeds inside to watch them grow with our new ‘Ag in the Classroom’ equipment and we 

have successfully grown our first crop of ceremonial tobacco plants.  We are now 

planning our school garden which helps supplement our school snack program and 

helps children learn many curricular outcomes while providing an excellent opportunity 

to explore, nurture and connect with their environment. School gardens have been 

shown to increase self-esteem, help students develop a sense of ownership and 

responsibiliy, and promote healthy lifestyle choices. In order to maximize our garden, 

we need your help. If you and your family would be willing to water and tend the garden 

for one week during the summer, please let us know.  We usually plant things that 

require very little tending so your time commitment would be 1-2 hours per week (or 

less if it rains)!  Please contact Mrs. Grimard or Mrs. Magnin if you are able to help.   

The staff and students of Osborne school appreciate your assistance        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milk Program 

White milk and chocolate milk can be purchased individually for $1.50 each or by card.  

The cards will be sold for $12.50 and will provide 10 milks. Cards can be purchased 

from the office, or by using our online payment system, and can be purchased at your 

convenience throughout the school year. 

SCC Lids for Lids 

Osborne School, along with the SCC is continuing with the Friday fundraiser called "Lids 

for Lids".  On Fridays, if students pay $1.00, they will be able to wear their favorite hat in 

and around the school.  Normally our dress code requests that students remove their 

hats when entering the school.  "Lids for Lids" is being run to help fund the replacement 

of an expired inventory of hockey helmets in the school rink shack. 

Interested in PACI?  

Please plan to attend our PACI Parent 

Open House on Tuesday, March 1 

from 5:00 – 7:00. 

We have a short presentation about 

our high school, a school tour and will 

answer any of your questions! 

If you require help with 

transportation, we can help! Please 

contact us to arrange.  

From February 29th – March 4th 

parents are also invited to tour PACI 

when our school is open to 

‘experience’ what PACI during school 

hours. Please contact the school to 

arrange a personalized tour at 306-

763-6485 or drop in at your 

convenience.  

We look forward to meeting 

you. You Belong Here!  



 

 



 


